
 
  
 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

 
 

     CLUB INFORMATION 
 
The Resource Family Student Support Team Club SOCK DRIVE will continue until they end of 
the day.  Donations will go to foster and adoption families for the holidays. Please come by the 
front office or room 455 if you would like to donate any socks.  Any size of new socks are 
appreciated. (Leornas 12/9-13) 
 
SHARe Club please join us for our Holiday celebration today at lunch in 305.  We will also take 
our club picture for the yearbook. Hope to see you there! (Collins 12/12-13) 
 
The Health and Wellness club will be meeting today in room 607. We will be celebrating the 
holiday season with food and games. All are welcome. Blessings and good vibes sent your way! 
Health is the greatest wealth! (Rothford 12/13) 
 

COLLEGE AND CAREER 
 
Are you looking for a paid internship? The City of Santa Maria Mayor's Task Force on Youth 
Safety is offering The McClelland Street Market Job Exploration Program. This is a paid 12-
week food service and market retail industry training program for high school students ages 15 
through 18. Participants will obtain a food handler certification and gain cashiering, cooking, and 
merchandising experience. Extended employment opportunities may be offered to students that 
complete the program. If you're interested, please see Ms. Teixeira in the College & Career 
Center for an application. (Teixeira 12/12-16) 
 

 
 
TECHNOLOGY INFO 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2022-23 Announcers  



SPORTS NEWS 
 

 

 
 

WEEK IN SPORTS 
 

Team                  Start 

JV Boys Soccer @ Righetti HS       4:15 

JV Girls Soccer vs. Santa Maria HS     4:15 

JV Girls Basketball @ Nipomo HS      5:00 

Var Girls Soccer vs. Santa Maria HS      6:00 

Var Boys Soccer @ Righetti HS       6:00 

Var Girls Basketball @ Nipomo HS      6:30 

 
 
 

“Good luck to all our Teams” 

OTHER 
 

Panthers, make sure to check your Spring schedules in January before returning to school.  Some 
of you may have different schedules in the Spring, especially those of you that had single-
semester classes, such as health or prod. (Helenes 12/12-13) 
 


